
Bay Area OVERNIGHT CAMPUS TRIP! 

You’ve probably al-

ready begun to hear 

from the 4-year col-

leges/universities you 

have applied to.  As 

you receive admission 

notices, please sched-

ule an appointment 

with TAP Counselor, 

Angie Rodriguez or 

Pablo Diaz.  They can 

give you guidance 

about making the de-

cision about which 

college/university to 

attend and the steps 

for enrolling at that 

school.    We will also 

honor your achieve-

ment and acceptance 

to a four year univer-

sity at our TAP 

Recognition Ceremo-

ny on Saturday, May 

7th, from 1-3:00pm.  

You will be receiving 

an invitation in the 

next few weeks.  

Please rsvp to let us 

know that you will be 

attending.   Also, in 

preparation for the 

ceremony, please 

come by the TAP of-

fice to get a short 

form that will help 

you to complete a few 

sentences thanking 

those in your life that 

have played a signifi-

cant role in your 

transfer success.  

This will allow us to 

make our ceremony 

more meaningful to 

Sign up now for the TAP’s an-

nual overnight Campus Trip. 

We will be visiting SJSU, 

UCSC, and UCB. 

April 15-17, 2016           

Spots are limited, come to the 

Transfer Center Front 

Desk to sign up. The trip 

will be free expect for 

your own personal ex-

penses. Hope to see you 

there! 
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Do you 

Need a 

Scantron or 

Blue Book? 

Remember 

that TAP has 

free 

Scantrons 

and Blue 

Books for you.  

Just come by 

and we will 

provide you 

with what 

you need for 

midterms and 

finals.   



Time to begin academic planning for  

Summer/Fall 2016 Registration! 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer & Fall 2016 Registration 
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721 Cliff Drive 
Santa Barbara, CA 93109 
Phone: (805) 965-0581 ext. 2544 
Fax: (805) 560-0591 
E-mail: tap@sbcc.edu 

 

T.A.P. Club Event 
 

The next scheduled event for TAP club is: 

Transfer Mixer Wednesday, March 23 from 5-7pm 

At this event former T.A.P. students interact with current T.A.P. students 
to discuss their experiences transferring to a four-year institution.  This event 
is very fun, insightful, and of course food and refreshments will be provided.  The 
event will take place in SBCC Press Box #3 overlooking SBCC La Playa Stadium.  
If you are interested in attending or want to get involved please email the T.A.P. 
Club President Keisha Talamera at kttalamera@pipeline.sbcc.edu or me at pmdi-
az@pipeline.sbcc.edu.  

 

   

   

   

   

    

 

 

 

The next TAP Club meeting is scheduled for Spring, April 8th at 3pm. During the meeting we 

will plan for future events.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

TAP Club Events and Meetings for March and April 
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